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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 10:12 AM
To: 'twrobison@comcast.net'
Cc: buttner@value.net; mrobison@value.net; 'Emery, Karen [FCL]'
Subject: RE: RO#359 Request to Augment Groundwater Monitoring Program

Mr. Robison,  
  ACEH concurs with your request to sample only MW‐7, MW‐8 and MW‐6, if accessible.  However, please ensure that all 
available wells are gauged so an accurate water contour can be drawn. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: twrobison@comcast.net [mailto:twrobison@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2011 3:44 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: buttner@value.net; mrobison@value.net 
Subject: RO#359 Request to Augment Groundwater Monitoring Program 
 
Dear Ms. Jakub, 
  
Buttner Properties would appreciate the opportunity to appeal your decision regarding the December 
groundwater monitoring event for 2250 Telegraph Avenue. Groundwater monitoring, which includes 
wells MW-3 and MW-4, has been continuously conducted at the site for more than 15 years (1994 to 
present). The testing results from MW-3 and MW-4 have always been consistent and we believe that 
nothing new will be found. Each monitoring event costs approximately $5000. 
  
We would appreciate it, if the December groundwater monitoring event could be limited to wells MW-
7 and MW-8 and MW-6, if accessible.  
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Tim Robison 
Buttner Properties 
 
  

From: "Van Lam" <buttner@value.net> 
To: "Tim Robison" <twrobison@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2011 12:20:52 PM 
Subject: Fwd: RO#359 Request to Augment Groundwater Monitoring Program  

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 
From: "Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health" <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> 
Date: December 2, 2011 8:58:28 AM PST 
To: "'Emery, Karen [FCL]'" <kemery@fugro.com> 
Cc: "Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]" <jalexander@fugro.com>, Marianne Robison <mrobison@value.net>, Van Lam 
<buttner@value.net> 
Subject: RE: RO#359 Request to Augment Groundwater Monitoring Program  
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For the December event please analyze wells MW‐3, MW‐4, MW‐7, MW‐8 and MW‐6 if you can obtain 
access.  I expect to review the CAP before the 1Q12 monitoring event and will review and comment on 
the proposed groundwater monitoring after that review. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
  

From: Emery, Karen [FCL] [mailto:kemery@fugro.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 10:35 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]; Marianne Robison; Van Lam 
Subject: RO#359 Request to Augment Groundwater Monitoring Program 
  
Hi Barbara- 
  
As discussed with you earlier today, on behalf of Buttner Properties, we are requesting to 
augment the groundwater monitoring program at the 2250 Telegraph Avenue site as follows: 
  

o Buttner Properties will complete groundwater monitoring at wells MW-7 and MW-8 for 
the next two quarters (to be completed in December 2011 and March 2012) as directed 
by the County. No other wells will be monitored during these next two events. 

  
o Buttner Properties further requests to discontinue groundwater monitoring of all wells at 

the site after the March 2012 sampling event until after the completion of remediation at 
the site as proposed in our Corrective Action Plan dated November 21, 2011.   

  
On behalf of Buttner Properties., we thank you in advance for your timely response to this 
request.  We have tentatively scheduled the next groundwater monitoring event for the week of 
December 12, 2011.   
  
Best regards, 
  
Karen A. Emery, P.G. 
Senior Project Geologist 
  
FUGRO CONSULTANTS, INC. 
1000 Broadway, Suite 440 
Oakland, California 94607 
  
Office: (510) 268-0461  Direct:  (510) 267-4432  Cell:  (510) 610-2832 
kemery@fugro.com / www.FugroConsultants.com 
  
  
  

 


